SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
August 8, 1956
The board made an inspection WORD of the new bridges constructed by Thorson Construction
Co. by Balaton, Minnesota. Charles Sheridan drove. The board called Thorson’s attention to a little more
cleaning up at some of the sites. Board agreed to meet at the county engineer’s office on August 10. All

motion meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary

Inspected bridge S-8 at 11:30; not enough black top.

Inspected bridge S-10; nice job except for too light of black top fill.
Inspected bridge S-13 at 12:10; not enough dirt out from under the bridges
Inspected bridge S-17 at 12:30; OK

Inspected bridge S-19 at 1:00; OK



